
Royal  High  School
Preservation Trust appeal to
the Lord Provost
The trustees of the Royal High School Preservation Trust have
appealed to the Lord Provost to support their bid to convert
the empty school into a new home for St Mary’s Music School.

Students of St Mary’s Music School in front of
the Old Royal High

The trustees have sent the letter reproduced below:
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